Twenty-First Sunday of Ordinary Time

2018
Parishes of
St. Ann and Holy Angels
August 25-26
Sat. 4:00PM Vigil (SA) +Shirley Gonyo
Sun. 8:00AM (SA) +George Sample
10:00AM (HA) +Daniel Solley
August 27-31
Mon. 8:00AM (HA) +John Bielet
Tues. 8:00AM (SA) +July Forkey
Weds. NO MASS
Thurs 8:00AM (SA) +Jeannette Perras
Fri. 8:00AM (HA) +Romona & John Wood
September 1-2
Sat. 400 PM Vigil (SA) +Viola LaMiere
Sun. 8:00AM (SA) +Albert LaFountain
10:00AM (HA) +Vernon Boulrice
Giving Report Sanctuary Candle
St. Ann: $3,109.00 +Rita Garrand

Holy Angels: $1,876.00

*What you are able to give is a great help. Please consider remembering your parish when there is
a death in the family, or when you prepare your own estate...any and all donations are very important to us!

News in our Parishes

Largest Pumpkin Contest: Atthe Holy Angels Harvest Dinner there will be a contest for the largest pumpkin with
a $50.00 prize offered to the winner. GROW THOSE PUMPKINS! Registration sheet included in this bulletin!

Boars Head Festival and Dinner: We continue to make progress in the planning for the Boars Head Festival and
Dinner. Next week’s bulletin can report news of this past Wednesday’s meeting.

Harvest Dinner Dates: St. Ann’s Harvest Dinner is scheduled to take place on September 16t and Holy Angels is
scheduled to take place on October 21st,

Religious Education News: Deacon Monty is working on the schedule for Religious Education for this upcoming
year. Registration forms are now prepared and provided in church. For a variety of reasons we will not be having
religious education classes through the schools that the children attend. This was known as “release time” religious
education. Classes will take place in the parish hall of Holy Angels on Sunday. The “GREEN FOLDER’” has the
registration form necessary to register your child for classes. There is a great deal of balancing of the preferences and
availability of a lot of people in this effort: the kids, the parents, the teachers, and the clergy...and all who want to be a
part of this effort. Please be understanding and patient. We are trying to do the best we can with who and what we have
fo put this program together.

Ladies of St. Ann: Meeting September 4, 6:30 in the hall.

Safe Needed in Parish Offices: We are wondering if someone might have a “retired” or non-employed gun safe
that they would donate to the office for storage of sacramental books. If would need to be fire proof and in decent condition
as we would use it often. Please call the office to let us know.

News in our Diocese

Message from the Bishop

Each Friday, August 3-September 28 answer the U.S. bishop’s call to pray and fast that a change in the U.S. Supreme
Court will move our nation closer to the day when every human being is protected in law and welcomed in life. Join at
www.uscch.org/pray.

Capital Campaign News
e An update of what has been pledged for the Capital Campaign so far:
o Holy Angels: $54,910.00 (47.15% of our goal) 21 donors
o St Ann’s: $89,922 (66.83% of our goal) 36 donors
o St Joseph’s: $8,865.00 (7.19% of our goal) 8 donors
o St Louis of France: $1,010.00 (3.24% of our goal) 2 donors

*Thank you to all who are giving to this campaign. If we continue to give then we will be able to address many of the
projects we spoke of prior to the beginning of the campaign. If not, then we will have to cut some of them out as we are
not able to incur any debt. Please, if you haven't already given, consider whatever gift you are able to give. A onetime
gift, a pledge over four years, or a gift with specific instructions. All helps your parish and we are forever grateful.



